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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:16 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Wayne Esannason

Subject: Fw: 2 Morris Lane

fyi. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:15 PM 

To: petergrossdmd@aol.com 

Subject: Re: 2 Morris Lane  

  

Dear Dr. Gross-- This will acknowledge receipt of your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: petergrossdmd@aol.com <petergrossdmd@aol.com> 

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 7:00 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: 2 Morris Lane  

  
Dear Mayor Mark, 
I would like to express my opposition to a for-profit, commercial enterprise within a quiet residential neighborhood. Clearly 
this location is inappropriate for a treatment center. Every neighboring structure is a family home.  
Introducing a facility with short-stay patients and constant staff requiring traffic for shift changes at all hours is not in 
keeping with the suburban charm that drew us to this neighborhood. 
I beg you to consider alternatives to this site. 
Thank you, 
Peter Gross 


